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name and address Mrs Ruth Scriven, _

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please listen to the people you represent. Until recently our family
lived in Wiltshire, near Avebury.
I'm very opposed to the plans for a dual carriageway near Stonehenge.

What a blot and eye sore it would be on the landscape, not to mention
the costs, which could better spent on other

things. There's also a real danger that archaeological and historical
aspects to this area could be put at risk for ever. It will encourage

more traffic too. The current road is not a of any real

impact on Stonehenge, not being very noticeable or noisy from there, and
it's a pleasure to see it in the distance, when you're driving along.

Please leave this sight alone; getting traffic moving faster isn't the

most important factor here or elsewhere for that matter. Other
considerations are far more important. Why not consider planting some
trees or more hedges along the carriageway; this would reduce noise
and pollution from vehicles,

kind regards,

Ruth Scriven





